&% The Planning Inspectorate

3/18 Eagle Wing Customer Services: 0303 444 5000
Temple Quay House
2 The Square
Bristol, BS1 6PN

Simon Wright MP A

5 Deurs Place Your Ref: 1JH/Dunn005/23/18Augl4
Norwich .

Norfolk Our Ref: TR010015

NR2 4BG Date: 28 August 2014

Dear Mr Wright

Application by Norfolk County Council for an Order Granting Development
Consent for the Norwich Northern Distributor Road (NDR)

Thank you for your letter received 21 August 2014, passing on the concerns of your
constituent Mary Dunn in her e-mail of 29 June 2014.

Ms Dunn is an interested party to the Norwich Northern Distributor Road examination,
so she has been informed as to the progress of the examination and the opportunities
that she has to participate. In making a relevant representation she has already
provided a submission to the examination that will be taken into account by the

Examining Authority.

Many of the topics that Ms Dunn raises in her e-mail, and you summarise in your
letter, are being explored through written submissions, including responses to
questions posed by the Examining Authority. The matter of value for money, for
example, is scheduled as a substantive topic for the issue specific hearing planned for
16 September 2014.

I have passed Ms Dunn’s e-mail together with your covering letter to the Examining
Authority, and they have accepted these as additional representations to the
examination.

Yours sincerely

Simon Ridley
Chief Executive
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